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Dates for your diary 

CentralStHB 

The children go out to learn 

and play in all weathers so 

please ensure that they wear 

or bring appropriate clothing 

for the outdoors and a 

change of clothing or extra 

layers just in case they get 

wet or cold. Thank you. 

@HebFed1 

We showed our support for Jeans 

for Genes by raising £77.50. 

Thank you for your kindness 

 

Science Club started with 

much excitement as the 

children found out how to 

make bubbles float down 

and experimented with   

acids to make things fizz!  

2.10.23 
Valley Class – Woodland 

Wonders (pm) 

3.10.23 
Woodland Class - Woodland 

Wonders (pm) 

6.10.23 Great News – Central Street 

10.10.23 Nasal Flu Vaccinations  

17.10.23 Individual Photos  

18.10.23 Wellbeing Wednesday 

20.10.23 
Great News – Central Street 

and Harvest Celebration 

27.10.23 School Closes for half term 

6.11.23 INSET 

7.11.23 School Opens 

What a busy start to the year! 

The children have settled in brilliantly and have done 
a great job of making friends, getting into new        
routines,  having fun and learning lots! 

It has been wonderful to welcome parents and carers 
to our first ’Great News’ Assembly of the year to help us 
celebrate our learning...and our birthdays! 

It was great to see so many parents meeting with class 
teachers to find out how their children have settled 
into their new classes. 

This is another opportunity to say thank you to all our  
parents / families for their support of our brilliant 
school – when prospective families come for a look 
around, they usually tell us that a friend has          
recommended us…thank you – keep spreading the word! 

Ms Casswell 



 
 

There's been a lot going on in Woodland Class 
this week. 
 
Sorting and counting in Maths. The children 
have been learning really good strategies for 
counting objects and pictures accurately, and 
making sure they understand good number con-
cepts. In Science we have started learning how 
our bodies work. We have also being finishing 
our class portraits in cardboard and designing 
Christmas cards. 

 
 

Moorland Class have made a fantastic start 
to the new school year! We have started our 
new maths learning by finding out about the 
place value of numbers to 100 and have 
been showing the tens and ones in different 
ways.  
In Science, we have started to find answers 
to the big question 'Why aren't spoons 
made of chocolate?' as we learn about the 
materials around us and we have been 
searching the school to find out what ob-
jects are made of.  

River 

Woodland Moorland 

Valley  

Valley class have settled into school brilliantly! We 
have been busy getting to know each other, building 
friendships and learning our new classroom routines. 
Our focus book has been Owl Babies, and has in-
spired lots of discussion around our own families as 
we learnt that all families are unique and special, just 
like us! The children have created wonderful pictures 
of owls and even made missing posters to help Sarah, 

 

River Class have enjoyed welcoming some new 

members over the last two weeks.  We have been 

learning to get to know one another and settling 

into our new environment...there have been some 

alterations to the classroom over the summer.  We 

have shared books about ourselves including 

‘Head to Toe’ by Eric Carle and ‘The Rain Puddle’ 

by Adelaide Holl. 


